
 

 
 
 
 

Rules for Mobile Phones 
 
 
 
The Norwood School has a ‘No See, No Hear’ policy. This means that 
whilst on the school premises, phones must be switched off and placed 
at the bottom of a bag and cannot be taken out.  If the phone is seen on 
site, it will be confiscated for a minimum of 48 hours.  
 
A parent/carer will need an appointment with either the Headteacher or 
Senior Deputy Headteacher to collect it on the child’s behalf at the end 
of the school day.  
 
If a phone is confiscated for a third time, it will be kept until the end of 
the half term. 
 
 
The school will take no responsibility if anything happens to your/ your 
child’s phone whilst on the school premises.   
 
 
 
I have read, understood and will abide by the rules for mobile phones at 
the Norwood School. 
 
 
Parent Signature: …………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Date: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Student Signature: ……………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Date: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


